PlanningAlias

From: Kyle Leyenda

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 12:12 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Newport Development

Hi Everyone,

My name is Kyle Yule and i live at 533-3080 Kilpatrick and have lived here since built. I really love it here.
I am in full support of this building. I missed the opportunity to buy in the previous building however being pre
approved im excited to buy into the new phase. There are no ownership opportunities in South Courtenay and i
am really hoping Council will do the right thing and approve this project.

Thank You!



